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                                                                                                                                  30 January 2020 

 

                                                                                                                                  Jeffrey & Gaye Thwaites 

                                                                                                                                  10 Lolita Ave 

                                                                                                                                  Forestville NSW 2087 

 

RE: DA 2019/1202 

Lot 1 DP 1241045 and Lot 10 DP 30959 

9 Lolita Ave Forestville NSW 2087 

 

We have lived in Lolita Avenue for 45 years and have enjoyed the suburban environment and views 

across the valley, for that time. From our understanding of this development application, we see the 

increase in height and size of the structure, having a significant impact on what we have enjoyed for 

so long.  

 

Our valley outlook will be reduced and will have this huge structure dominant. We also see a 

development of this magnitude becoming the dominant structure in the street and changing the 

suburban nature of the whole street.  

 

It is our hope that this application can be changed to conform to the 8.5m building height 

restrictions and become of a size where it is in keeping with the general constructions within the 

street. 

 

Regards and thanks 

 

Jeffrey and Gaye Thwaites 

10 Lolita Ave Forestville 

 


